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SERVICE UPDATE

APRIL 2011

 

ASB4 Form No Longer Required
 

 
 
To streamline our job filing process, beginning May 23, 2011, the 
Department will no longer require an ASB4 asbestos exemption 
form to be submitted with related PW1 forms.  
 
LAA filings will require the ASB4 form, when applicable. 
 


